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Mayo Clinic
Rochester, Minnesota 55901
Telephone 507 282-2511

March 26, 1974

Darwin R. Labarthe, M.D.
Medical Statistics and Fpidemiology

Henry Blackburn, M.D. //
Professor of Medicine . r
University of Minnesota / /V77° ‘

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27 3( 7,/?

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455
Dear Henry:

Thank you for your letter of March 13 with regard to the U.S. CV
Epidemiology Seminar. It is gratifying to know that casual discussions
of the past two years are bearing fruit, and I am honored to have the
responsibility for coordinating its development. ‘

While a June meeting is some time off, I think it is most important
to begin considering various matters in relation to the seminar very
- promptly and I would hope for an opportunity to meet with you before the
end of April for this kind of discussion. Among other points, your partici-
pation in the faculty would, I hope, be on a regular basis. Perhaps I can
persuade you of this when we get together.

I will look forward to being in touch with you soon. With best regards.

incerely yours,

. P Darwin R. Labarthe, M.D., M.P.H.
A/M Consultant in Epidemiology
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